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www.EarlyDanceConsort.com.au 

Thursday  15th December 
6 for 6.30-9.00pm 

181 Blues Point Road, North Sydney 

THE EARLY DANCE CONSORT 

Dear EDC Students & Friends,  

Not long to go to our Christmas & End-of-Year Party. 
We’d be delighted if you find the time to drop in for a 
chat, a bite to eat, and a little dancing. (No charge.) 

Friends & family  always welcome. Wear something  
cool & festive, along with those dancing shoes.   

Please bring a plate of finger food to share &/or 
something non-alcoholic to drink. 

Hope to see you at the party,  or in the New Year.  
Happy Christmas & holidays! 

John & Fiona. 
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